
 
 
 
We’d like to invite you to Hillingdon Libraries’ new Online Kids’ Club, where you’ll find exciting 
activities for you and your children to enjoy. 
 
With Hillingdon’s libraries closed for the time being, we hope our Kids’ Club will help bring the 
fun of our regular children’s activities into people’s homes.  
 
There’s a weekly book club, Lego challenges, Code Club, craft tutorials, quizzes and more. 
We’re even working on ways to bring our popular weekly storytimes for younger children to the 
digital world - watch this space!  
 
Every day, our Kids’ Club team will be posting new activities, games and fun projects on 
Hillingdon Libraries’ four social media platforms:  
 
Twitter: ​@Hill_Libraries 
 
Facebook: ​@HillingdonLibraries  
 
Instagram:​ @Hillingdon_Libraries  
 
Wordpress:​ HillingdonLibraries.wordpress.com 
 
At the heart of our new Kids' Club are three main strands, featuring new activities every week: A 
Book Club on Tuesdays, our Lego Challenge on Wednesdays, and every Thursday a 
STEM-themed Code Club instalment.  



 
 
The ​Book Bunch Online Reading Club​ will release a new title every month that you can 
borrow for free on the BorrowBox app, using your Hillingdon Libraries card. Every Tuesday, we’ll 
bring you new activities to tie-in with our monthly read, from crafts to writing cues. We’ll also be 
asking for your children’s written and video reviews. This month’s book is the hugely popular 
The 13-Storey Treehouse​, by Andy Griffiths and Terry Denton.  
 
Our ​Lego Challenge​ will be released every Wednesday, and task your children to complete an 
imaginative Lego project, based on a different theme each week.  
 
Code Club​ will take place on Thursdays and feature a range of STEM-based coding projects.  
 
We’re still in the early stages of developing the Kids’ Club, and we have lots of exciting plans for 
it, so please keep checking back to see what we’ve added.  
 
We hope to see you soon, both online and - before too long - back in the library, too.  
 
With best wishes,  
 
The Hillingdon Libraries Team  


